
 

 

HELLO FROM THE PRESIDENT 2023 
Welcome to all the players and guests to McHenry Illinois, this my home course and my hometown. The historic 
McHenry Country Club can be considered the birthplace of TaylorMade Golf and the metal wood. Visitors will find 
many early models on display in the McHenry Heritage Room located in the lobby of the club. The 100-year-old golf 
course features small, firm and fast greens which are renown throughout the region. The course layout winds 
through a park like setting of rolling fairways lined with mature trees. One of the features about the course that was 
attractive when we were looking for a new home site was that McHenry Country Club offers challenges for all levels 
of ability by combining the characteristics of a championship course with maximum playability for every skill level of 
player. In addition to the golf course, McHenry Country Club has the largest practice facility in the region. Downtown 
McHenry has plenty of things going on this weekend besides golf, you will find a lot of dining and other options 
around town.  

This year we will be celebrating our 23rd anniversary of our tournament. I hope everyone enjoys the camaraderie as 
much as the golf as event though this is a competition, we must never lose sight of our mission which is to promote 
friendship, fitness, fun and rehabilitation through active participation in golf for amputees and players with 
physical limitations of all ages. So, with that thought, I like to thank you for coming.  

I’d like to thank the Board of Trustees of MWAGA. Organizing and planning this event is a large undertaking that 
each of you take time out of your lives to help make this event a success. Thank you to our volunteers. It is because 
of your support that allows us to play in this event and help things run smooth as we are playing. I’d like to thank 
the Board of Directors of McHenry Country Club and it members for allowing us to disrupt this weekend’s normal 
tee times and accepting our organization to come play this historic course, to Kevin LaRue and his staff, and to 
Monica Kornfield and her staff at the MetalWood Grille for their service and hospitality. Lastly, I’d like to take a 
moment to thank our sponsors with their support of our organization and this event. Without their support putting 
on an event like this is near impossible.  

 
Bradley Schubert  
President 
Midwestern Amputee Golf Association.  
 
 
  
 

 

 

 


